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Due to the ongoing Covid-19 issue the NI Careers Service will provide 
services via email, webchat and telephone. 
 
The Careers digital hub webchat will be in operation if students have any 
queries: www.nidirect.gov.uk/services/chat-with-a-careers-adviser and 
the following link offers 
onlinesupport- www.nidirect.gov.uk/articles/careers-online-support 
 
If any Year 12/13 /14 student wishes to contact the schools Careers 
Officer Mr Thomas Sloan, on any matter related to further education, 
apprenticeships and employment– you can contact Mrs Devlin 
on jdevlin564@c2kni.net and she will pass on your details. 
 


